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13.10.2023 
Harvest Donations  

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
For our Harvest celebrations, once again we will be collecting food for Pontypridd 
Food Bank. I’m sure you will all agree that this is a very worthy cause, and much 
needed at this time. We will be taking donations over the next two weeks.  
 
If you wish to donate you could send in items such as: 
• TINNED FRUIT / VEGETABLES 
• DRIED PASTA 
• PASTA SAUCE 
• TINNED MEAT / FISH 
• UHT MILK 
• CORNED BEEF 
• PACKET NOODLES / PASTA 
 
Every little helps – If everyone brings in at least one item, we will be taking over 250 
items to the foodbank to help families who really need it. Please bring your 
donations to class teacher by Wednesday 25th October.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr A W Roberts 
Headteacher 
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